## McKinney Community Development Corporation Promotional and Community Event Subcommittee February 19, 2014

Members of the subcommittee assigned to review applications for Promotional and Community Event grants met on February 19, 2014 at 7:35 a.m. Subcommittee members present included George Fuller and Kurt Kuehn. David Clarke was unable to attend. Executive Director Cindy Schneible and Marketing Director Cayti Stein were also present.

The subcommittee members reviewed the applications submitted, and the information presented at the January 23, 2014 board meeting.

Following discussion, recommendations for grant awards were developed to present to the full board at the meeting scheduled for February 27, 2014.

The subcommittee meeting concluded at 8:40 a.m.